
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 10, 2017 

 
Contact:  The Mississippi Department of Human Services, Office of Communications 

Paul J. Nelson, (601) 359-4517, paul.nelson@mdhs.ms.gov OR 
Vanessa C. Lowe, (601) 359-4183, vanessa.lowe@mdhs.ms.gov 

 

Water Outage 

JACKSON- In preparation for the city of Jackson’s planned water outage, the State office will 

begin operating with a limited staff at 2:00 p.m. on Friday to support our 115 county offices.  

 

We ask the public and MDHS personnel to monitor our social media and website to stay 

informed concerning the Hinds County and State office hours of operation due to the City of 

Jackson water outage. MDHS will be utilizing the following outlets: Social Media (via 

Facebook, Twitter, and LinkedIn), along with the MDHS website http://www.mdhs.state.ms.us/. 

  

Notification of operations for these two offices will be posted (to the above mentioned outlets) 

after 8:00 p.m. beginning Sunday, March 12th and each night thereafter until we return to normal 

operating hours.   

 

 

 

mailto:rcoleman@mema.ms.gov
http://www.mdhs.state.ms.us/

